
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2 May 2017                                 EC/JB 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

We are proposing to take the Year 12 Geography students on two Field Trips on 
Monday 19 June and Thursday 22 June 2017.  The trip on 19 June will be to collect 
data in several parts of Hull and will be from 8am to 6pm. The trip on 22 June will be to 
collect data from locations on the Norfolk Coast and will also be from 8am to 6pm.  
Students will be using some of this data within their Geographical Investigation worth 
20% of their A Level grade; it is, therefore, essential that all students attend. 
 

During the visit the students will spend both days working in small groups, collecting 
information to be processed within the classroom. They will need to bring either money 
to buy lunch or a  packed lunch on the Hull trip and they will need a packed lunch on 
the Coast trip as there will be nowhere to buy food. Both trips are non school uniform. 
 

In order to cover transport, the combined cost of both trips is £18. Under the 
requirements of the Education Reform Act 1988 we can only raise the cost of the visit 
by voluntary contributions. However, the visit can only go ahead if the level of support 
is sufficient. 
 

Please return the reply slip below. Once the slip has been returned you will see the 
trips appear on your ParentPay account to enable payment to be made. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 
Miss E Chaddock 
Head of Geography 
 

………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Please return to: school office, Carre’s Grammar School 
 
Year 12 Geography Field Trips 
 
I give permission for my son/daughter ……………………………………..  to attend the 
Year 12 Geography trips on Monday 19 June and Thursday 22 June 2017. 
 
Signed ……………………………………..   Parent/Carer 
 
Emergency contact details ………………………………………………………………… 
 
Please note any relevant medical information overleaf 


